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B. THE STANDARD OF THE OLD TESTAMENT PROPHETIC-BOOKS

Several themes highly relevant to ethics run though the Old Testament
prophetic literature. One central theme is that of justice

A number of references to justice appear in the prophetic books of the
old Testament.

ISA 1:17 Learn to do good; Seek Justice, Reprove the ruthless; Defend the
orphan, Plead for the widow.

ISA 1:21 How the faithful city has become a harlot, She who was full of
justice! Righteousness once lodged In her, But now murderers.

ISA 1:27 Zion will be redeemed with justice, And her repentant ones with
righteousness.

ISA 5:7 For the vineyard of the Lord of hosts Is the house of Israel, And the
men of Judah His delightful plant. Thus He looked for justice, but behold,
bloodshed; For righteousness, but behold, a cry of distress.

ISA 9:7 There will be no end to the Increase of His government or of peace, On
the throne of David and over his kingdom, To establish it and to uphold it
with justice and righteousness From then on and forevermore. The zeal of the
Lord of hosts will accomplish this.

ISA 10:2 So as to deprive the needy of justice, And rob the poor of My people
of their rights, In order that widows may be their spoil, And that they may
plunder the orphans.

ISA 16:5 A throne will even be established in lovingklndness, And a judge will

sit on it In faithfulness in the tent of David; Moreover, he will seek justice
And be prompt in righteousness.

ISA 28:17 "And I will make justice the measuring line, And righteousness the
level; Then hail shall sweep away the refuge of lies, And the waters shall
overflow the secret place.

ISA 30:18 Therefore the Lord longs to be gracious to you, And therefore He
waits on high to have compassion on you. For the Lord Is a God of justice; How
blessed are all those who long for Him.

ISA 33:5 The Lord Is exalted, for He dwells on high; He has filled Zion with
justice and righteousness.

ISA 40:27 Why do you say, 0 Jacob, and assert, 0 Israel, "My way Is hidden
from the Lord, And the justice due me escapes the notice of my God"?

ISA 42:1 "Behold, My Servant, whom I uphold; My chosen one in whom My soul

delights. I have put My Spirit upon Him; He will bring forth justice to the
nations.
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